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American Model United Nations Conference Preparation Newsletter 

You Don’t Have to Go Home, But You Can’t Stay Here. 

 

Greetings from the AMUN Secretariat. Today is Tuesday 26 November. In Chicago, the high is               

expected to be 45℉ (7℃) with a low of 40℉ (4℃), rain is expected in the afternoon. Your AMUN                   

conference simulations begin at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Home Government & Computer Lab Close 

 

AMUN Offices will begin closing at 11:00 a.m.; our Executive Office and Conference Services will               

remain open until the end of Closing Plenary, but other AMUN services will close after the morning                 

session. Be sure to wrap up any work in these areas before then. 

 

Closing Plenary & Award Ceremony 

 

The Closing Plenary session will run from 3:30 to 4:15 p.m. in the Sheraton & Chicago Ballrooms                 

IV-VII one level above the hotel lobby. Hear closing remarks this year’s Secretary-General Brianne              

E. Reeves and the presentation of our best delegation awards! 

 

Final Packet 

 

A compilation of all the work produced at AMUN 2019 will be made available to all participants                 

shortly after the close of Conference. This packet will include copies of adopted resolutions and               

reports, the Conclusions of the Commission on Inquiry, the verdicts and dissenting opinions from              

the ICJ and every AMUN Chronicle published. Once it is available, you can find the Final Packet                 

here​. 
 

 

 

https://www.amun.org/final-report/


Questions, Comments or Concerns? 

All school communications are posted to our website as they are sent. This provides you with an                 

easy way to reference previous communications as needed. Please visit ​Conference Mailings at any              

time to review these important updates.  

 

If you have any questions about this email, please contact us directly at ​mail@amun.org and we will                 

be happy to help. As always, if you are no longer the primary contact for your school’s model UN                   

club or class, please contact us at ​mail@amun.org with updated contact information or fill out our                

Change of Address/Contact​ form online. 

 

Good Luck on Your Preparations, 

 

 

Brianne E. Reeves Shannon L. Dunn 

2019 Secretary-General AMUN Executive Director 

 

 

Follow us on ​Facebook​ and ​Twitter​ for Conference updates and  

United Nations news and content.  
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